
Pupils will not miss out on outings due to cost,
alternative arrangements can be available

We keep our uniform simple, low cost and widely available

Homework is designed to be accessible to everyone

We plan fundraising events that are fun and low cost
We keep celebrations simple and inclusive for all children

We can signpost and help to connect families with local
support services and funding options
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What we do to help...

At Carnegie Primary, we recognise that school costs can add up
and put pressure on families. We aim to ensure that every child

has access to everything they need to enjoy school, take part fully,
and feel included, regardless of their financial situation.

Families can access

good quality 

pre-loved uniform

We work closely with families, staff, and pupils to identify and reduce any costs
that could get in the way of learning or participation.

Our school is committed to reducing the cost of the school day wherever we can, and we will
keep working with our school community to make that happen.

If you have any questions, concerns, or suggestions about school costs, or if there’s anything
you’d like to discuss, please don’t hesitate to get in touch. We’re here to help.

Free school meals for all P1–P5 pupils and for eligible P6–P7 pupils.


